
Concerned consumer 
Flemingsburg, Ky dfi ‘ g~07-0002~ PUBLIC SERVICE ’B 2007 
Dear Ms. O’Donnell 

COMMISSION 
I hope I’m writing to the right person. 
I’m writing to you as a concerned electric consumer, pertaining to the increase in electric rates. 
As I live in Flemingsburg and cannot make the meeting in Frankfort. 

I use Fleming-Mason electric, which right now is really expensive if you live in a total electric house. 
1 live in a one income household, but we have two meters, as we have one on a barn. In this county they 
already charge a customer fee which is $6.26 per meter. (this in my opinion is not justifiable) 

They also charge a surcharge of 7.90 per cent, as you know this was put on in Aug. of 2005 to help off 
set the electric company costs. 

Now they say they need another increase to help with there costs. Which I am against! 
Low income families are hurt by all these raises. 

Our electric company wastes a lot of our money on employees. 
At 3pm which is about an hour from quitting time, most of fleming/Mason employees are at the bp gas 
station buying lottery tickets waiting for quiting time. 

If they need increases maybe they should have some decreases in spending, apparently they have too many 
employees if they have to set for over an hour a day just waiting for quiting time. 

They also spend our money on out of state tree trimmers, is this really needed? 

WE also have a fuel adjustment, and now they need an increase, no way do the tax payers need more to 
Pay. 

I’m only one voice but I’m sure there are many more out there that feel the way I do. 

Please look into this matter and do what you can for the little guy who doesn’t really have a voice in this 
subject. And try to think of all the seniors living on a fxed income that may have to be cold because the 
cost of heating their home is so expensive . 

Thanks you 
Very much for your attention in this matter 
I can not use my name 
As Flemingsburg is a very small town 

Concerned consumer 
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